
 Toddler Town would like to connect to our families, and also help families connect on a regular 

basis. We are trying new fun events and activities that will bring families and toddler town closer. Our first 

steps to starting a bond will be family fun nights, and our toddler town family cook book. Family fun 

nights will consist of evenings with games, activities, shows, and crafts for families to participate in such as 

build a family mailbox night, science night, game night, movie night, dance off night, and many more. If 

you have any ideas for family fun nights we are all ears, just ask to speak with a teacher or Mr. Angelo. An-

other activity that we would like to start will 

be our Toddler Town Cookbook. This will 

consists of different families favorite family 

recipes.  We would love to learn about the 

different cultures that we have here at tod-

dler town and why not first try it by tasting 

it for ourselves. We will put together a huge recipe book with all cultures for everyone here to enjoy. Please 

don’t be shy and submit your family favorite today. Last but not least please make sure to check out your 
child’s cool profile on ABCmouse.com. We are trying to work together as a team with families on building 
your child’s education abilities. With ABCmouse.com we can connect with you at home with activities we 
are doing here at school. Remember if you have any questions please feel free to ask your child's teacher as 

well as Mr. Angelo. We want this fun new way to learn to be as easy as can be, and for parents to stay in-

volved with their child’s learning experiences as much as possible. Get ready for new family fun events 

starting all parents, cant wait to see you all there.       

www.abcmouse.com  

Toddler Town Announces  
Family Fun Night  

TAKE NOTE 
 Make sure that your child  has  winter c lothes in his/her cubby and she/he  c omes  with appropriate  outdoor c lothes  (jackets , hat s , g loves,  boots).   Children without outdoor cl othes will  not be permitted to  go outside with their class.    
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Upcoming Dates 

 
 CLOSED December 24th and 25th for Christmas 

Eve and Christmas Day 

 CLOSED December 31st and January 1st for New 

Year’s Eve and New Year’s Day 

2014 

TAKE NOTE 
 Tax forms for 2013 are ready and available in the office. Parents must first 

complete a 2014 Food Form and then they are able to receive their 2013 

tuition statement.  

 Check out the new videos of the children on the television in the entryway! 

UPCOMING DATES 
 

 CLOSED for President’s Day on Monday, February 17th, 
2014 

 FREE Dental Screenings for the children on Thursday, 

February 20th, 2014 

TAKE NOTE 

 Please check your child’s 
cubby for appropriate cloth-

ing. 

 Have you singed up to par-

ticipate in your child's class-

room? 

UPCOMING DATES 

 July 4th – Toddler Town 

will be Closed 

 July 27th– National Par-

ents Day 

 July 23rd -Family Fun 

Night 6pm to 7pm 

 Please RSVP by Monday 

July 15th.  



Ms. Alex, Ms. Tammie and Ms. Yoon’s Butterflies Class  4-year-olds 

R is For Rabbits 

Ms. Stephane and Ms. Vanessa’s Bumblebees Class  2-year-olds  

ing July. This month we will 

talk about the letter B and J, 

and celebrate 4th of July. We 

would like to thank the parents 

who have let their children 

bring books to share with their 

Ms. Sandra and Ms. Daulet’s Chipmunks Class  3-year-olds 

Hello parents June went passed 

us so quickly. We want to say a 

special congratulations to our 

sharks classroom who had 

their graduation last month! 

Now here we are now welcom-
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Ms. Jaya and Mr. Dan’s Sharks Class  5-year-olds 

Graduation  

spread activities throughout 

the day to prevent the chil-

dren from becoming bored 

and alternate active and calm 

activities. Art activities are 

open ended to encourage cre-

ativity. Letters, Numbers, Col-

ors and Shapes are taught 

through play. In July we are 

looking forward to learn about 

4th of July, Safety, Zoo, 

Camping and Manners. The 

letters we will learn are J, M, Z 

Hi all, practicing our songs 

and performing at graduation 

last month was so much fun. 

Thanks for all your support 

and encouragement! We have 

been learning about how Kin-

dergarteners behave, pay at-

tention, take turns, share, 

solve their own problems, tie 

shoes and show that they are 

ready to learn. Last month we 

have discussed about Frogs, 

Father, summer & Beach. We 

& O. For math we will practice count-

ing by 10s, 5s and practice early addi-

tions; review all the 2D & 3D 

shapes we have learned be-

fore. We will continue im-

proving our early reading 

skills with guessing game, clue 

game, rhyming words, sound-

ing out the letters, reading books etc. 

Children will continue practicing writ-

ing their first and last names. Variety 

of art projects, games, and outdoor 

activities will accompany our learning.  

Farm Animals 

Summer is finally here and that 

means lots of sunny weather. 

For the month of June, the 

children had fun learning and 

recognizing their letters of the 

alphabet; for letter R the chil-

dren made rabbits.  Now that 

July is here and summer has 

begun, the children will have 

lots of fun activities out-

side!  Our theme for the month 

of July is “Summer Fun” Some 
of the activities are but not lim-

ited to, having a picnic, going to 

the beach, camping and other 

fun summer activities!  Some of 

our art work will include, paint-

ing with ice cubes, jumping pud-

dles and walking on sandy paint to 

make art with our feet. Our letters 

for the month will be letter P and 

C.  We will continue to work on 

our numbers and colors both in 

English and Spanish. Our motto 

remains in the bumblebee room 

Ready , Willing and Able to ex-

plore!   

Happy July to all families! Last 

month we talked about zoo 

animals, lines, and summer-

time. This month, the Butter-

flies are ready to discover so 

many things. Summer has fi-

nally arrived, which means 

there will be many outdoor 

activities planned. In the first 

week, we will talk about Amer-

ica’s birthday, and learn more 

about our home on the 

globe.  Following this theme, 

we will talk about desert loca-

tions, climate, and the animals 

that live in the desert.  Next, 

we will talk about the Rainfor-

est. July is a long month! On 

the final week of the month, 

we will review all that we’ve 
learned.  We have a lot to do, 

and we are excited! Thanks to 

all of those who participated in 

our lemonade stand! Our fami-

ly at Toddler Town would like 

to wish everyone and their 

families a safe and fun filled 

4th of July!  

Thank you for your involve-

ment, The Butterflies 

 Our lemonade stand turned 

out great! 

Our Lemonade Stand 

classmates. If there are any 

ideas that you would like to 

share please feel free to speak 

to us. Until next month 

Thank you 

Mrs. Sandra & Mrs. Daulat  


